MAREK WOJCIECHOWSKI ARCHITECTS
LONDON

Obote Hope,

London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor,
5 Pancras Square

c/o Town Hall,

Judd Street

London WCIH 9JE.

315t May 2017
Dear Obote Hope,

RE: Planning Application (2017/2555/P) at 123 Broadhurst Gardens

The application referenced above, has been made to vary the approved plans and elevations
pursuant to Condition 3 of application ref: 2016/4041/P.

Works have now commenced on site for application ref: 2016/4041/P. During demolition works it
was discovered that the existing party wall varied to that originally surveyed. As such, the
application drawings have been revised to reflect the on-site condition. Please note that there has
been no change to the final proposal as previously consented.

It is our aim to have the condition amended to include the revised drawings.

Yours sincerely,

Tori MacCabe

For & on behalf of

Marek Wojciechowski Architects

Marek Wojciechowski Architects Limited | 66-68 Margaret Street, London, W1W 8SR
Telephone: 020 7580 9336 E-Mail: info@mw-a.co.uk | Registered No. 08217864



